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Flogging Molly to perform at Morris

Summary: Pre-sales to University of Minnesota, Morris students begins at 9 a.m. on Tuesday, March 23, 2010.

(March 19, 2010)-The Campus Activities Council (CAC) is thrilled to announce that Flogging Molly will perform at the
University of Minnesota, Morris.

The seven-member Celtic punk band will bring their music, “influenced by traditional music and inspired by it,” with
their “own little twist,” to Edson Auditorium on April 21, 2010, at 8 p.m. 

"Having Flogging Molly come to Morris is a huge deal," says Tessa Carter, CAC. "They are a very popular and have
international recognition, so to get them to come to our college will be quite the experience. The concert is very
affordable. Flogging Molly tickets usually run between $20–30 so for students to get them for $10 is a great deal. We
are expecting the show to sell out, probably during the two-day student only presale, so we want to encourage people to
get their tickets early."

Pre-sales to University of Minnesota, Morris students only begins at 9 a.m. on Tuesday, March 23, 2010. Morris
students will be limited to two tickets each. 

If tickets remain available, general ticket sales begin at 9 a.m. on Thursday, March 25, 2010. Tickets will be sold
exclusively at the campus Student Center Information Desk, 320-589-6123. There will be no will call or online ticket
sales. 

Through personal and academic discovery, the University of Minnesota, Morris provides opportunities for students to grow
intellectually, engage in community, experience environmental stewardship and celebrate diversity. A renewable and sustainable
educational experience, Morris prepares graduates for careers, for advanced degrees, for lifelong learning, for work world flexibility
in the future, and for global citizenship. Learn more about Morris at morris.umn.edu or call 888-866-3382.
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